The University of Louisiana at Monroe Diversity Committee

Regular Monthly Meeting Monday, April 28, 2008 – Stubbs 218

Promptly, Rob called our regular monthly meeting to order at 4:10 p.m.. A total of 5 members were present:

Betty Cooper, Secretary Florencetta Gibson Robert Hanser, Chair Debbie Jackson Pamela Saulsberry

A quorum was not established. This was not a surprise to the committee because the committee had an informal meeting during the end-of-semester celebration that had been held on Friday, April 18th, 2008. During that meeting, members had noted that – in the absence of any new business – they might rescues themselves from the meeting, thereby allowing time for various end-of-semester meetings and events that tend to occur at the close of the spring semester. Rob Hanser granted this request but noted that the regularly scheduled meeting would still be held for any persons desiring to attend and/or as a forum for discussing potential business over the summer and during the 2008/2009 academic year.

This meeting was short due to commitments by Pamela Saulsberry and Rob Hanser to attend a function related to the SACS reaffirmation team effort.

No other items were discussed. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m.